
 
October 30, 2018 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Eric Skoog, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board approved the following Underground Utility Permits: 

 No. 18-28 – Windstream Iowa Communications, L.L.C. – replacement of 670 LF of 12 pair telephone cable along the  

  south side of J Ave at the Soldier River bridge replacement just east of 110th St. 

 No. 18-29 – Western Iowa Power Coop – installation of 150 feet of underground electrical cable crossing E Ave just  

  west of the intersection with 240th St. 

 No. 18-30 – West Central Iowa Rural Water Assn. – installation of a 2 inch water service line crossing X Ave. at a point 

  located 250 feet west of the intersection with 320th St. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Hungry Canyons Agreements No. 19-2 and 19-3 for 

 grade control projects located over Beaver Creek along north line Section 8, Morgan Twp, ($26,000) and over Emigrant Creek 

 Trib. Along the north line of Section 20, Hanover Twp ($8,205). 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Ulmer, seconded by Blum to approve adding draft version of FEMA FIRM (Federal Emergency 

 Management Agency, Flood Insurance Rate Map) as a layer to the Crawford County GIS website. 

 Motion was passed unanimously 

The Board met with Roger Shindell of Carosh Compliance Solutions to discuss HIPAA Compliance. 

During Citizen’s Input the Board discussed the LMR Board with Dan Mundt. 

On motion, duly seconded, the Board adjourned at 11:09 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


